
From: Chris Fraleigh [mailto:chrisfraleigh@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2013 9:00 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: ZBA 13-008 Parcel # 09-09-21-309-022 Randall Velikan 
 
Mr. Kowalski, 

My name is Chris Fraleigh and this is from both myself and my wife Nancy Fraleigh. 
 
We live at 1123 Pontiac St. and as such have a direct view out the back of our home to the 
address in question. We are happy to have Mr. Velikan and his wife in our neighborhood. Better, 
they want to rework one of the existing and rather run down houses on our street (our parcel 
spans the block from Pontiac through to Wright.) 

Both Nancy and I want to offer our unqualified support for anything Mr. Velikan wants to do to 
his structure. This includes support for the process he must go through at the ZBA. 

We want to urge the ZBA to do the same. Please support and approve the changes to his 
structure as it is well within reason both for the usability of the existing structure, and the 
appropriate scale as it relates to other houses on the block. 

Thank you. 

Chris Fraleigh 
1123 Pontiac St. 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 
48105 
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